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“Everyone succeeds at Amble Links.” 

2013 SCHOOL DIARY 

****NEW**** 

Wednesday 4th 

September 

School Re-opens for Autumn 

Term. 8.45am Start 

Visit our website at: www.amblelinks.northumberland.sch.uk for lots more information!! 

Attendance for Week 6 
Our school target is 95 %  
OVERALL LAST WEEK– 

95%  
Reception (Turtles)   99% 
Year 1 Puffins -   98% 
Year 2 Puffins –  97% 
Year 3 Starfish-   89% 
Year 4 Starfish -  91% 

Well Done  
To the Turtles!! 

Archaeological Dig 

On Wednesday the KS2 children visited the 

archaeological dig site at Hauxley for the 

afternoon.  They took part in excavations on the 

site looking for a range of items including flint and 

bone fragments from the Bronze Age. 

 

 

The staff at Amble Links 

would like to thank all of 

the children and parents 

who have given us such 

lovely gifts at the end of 

the school year! 

EVERYONE AT AMBLE 

LINKS WOULD LIKE TO 

WISH YOU ALL A VERY 

SAFE AND HAPPY 

HOLIDAY WHICH WE 

WILL LOOK 

FORWARD TO 

HEARING 

ABOUT IN 

SEPTEMBER! 

FINAL ASSEMBLY  
Our final assembly of the year was as busy as ever!  We were entertained 

with singing, drumming and a dubiously co-ordinated  teachers’ cup 

challenge.  We were pleased to award Kaci Ramsay with the trophy from 

the mayor. We have decided to award this each year to a Y3 pupil who 

models the 6 R’s really well in school. 

A FOND 

FAREWELL 
Today we say goodbye to 

our Y4 children as they 

move on to start the next 

stage of their education at 

Middle School.  While 

they’ve been with us we’ve 

seen them develop socially, 

emotionally and 

academically. We’re sure 

they will continue to do well as they move on  and will do Amble Links First 

School proud. Good Luck Year 4! 

Picnic and Pea Hunt 
We were really pleased that so many people could 

come along and join us for our Family Picnic and Pea 

Hunt on Tuesday. We were so lucky to also be blessed 

with beautiful warm weather!  Thanks to Mrs Oliver 

for organising the Pea Hunt - the children who found 

the most peas were: Kelsi Ramsay, Ava Bremner, 

Cameron Taylor and Amber Lewins.  We hope there 

will be some pictures in the Northumberland 

Gazette soon. 

Strawberry Tea 

On Wednesday we hosted a strawberry cream tea  for people who have 

helped us in school this year a voluntary capacity.  There are 

so many people who freely give up their time to help make 

Amble Links such a special place to be that it is hard to list all 

of them. We thought this was a good way to thank them. 

Message from T.A.P.S.  
I am writing to inform you that unfortunately we have been unable to 

secure any funding to offer any summer holiday activities this year.  We 

will continue to try for the coming year. Thank you to 

everyone who has supported us in the past, both through 

extended services and then as TAPS.  

With best wishes , Sara Jenson-Boon  
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